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Frederick, Maryland 21702 

RE: Crenshaw, et al. v. Sutherland, et al. 

Dear Harold, 

I can't begin to tell you how much I have appreciated your 
informative and insightful letters. Your latest (written 5-29) 
came today. As with the others, I immediately sent a copy to our 
attorney, Brad Kizzia. He, I understand, has written both you, and 
your agent Richard Gallen, concerning our possible viewing of the 
manuscript Never Again!. 	From your description, it would 
definitely be an invaluable tool in our preparation for future 
depositions and eventual trial. 

The three of us, Dr. Crenshaw, Brad, and I, had a working lunch 
yesterday. We all agreed that your superiour knowledge of the 
medical evidence, as well as investigative skills, can be a 
tremendous source of information and advice as we continue in 
discovery and approach trial. Our only wish was that your health 
was such that you could come to Texas for the trial. Is there any 
chance at all of this? I can't help but believe, as you do, that 
this is the chance of a lifetime to help set some of the record 
straight regarding this area of the JFK investigation; and, I think 
I know how much you would delight in being present for it. 

From your letters, I can imagine how difficult it is for you to 
continue writing us. However, I hope, as you have time and feel up 
to it, that you will continue to give us your advice and 
suggestions concerning any area of the litigation you see as useful 
and beneficial. I,- in turn, will try to keep you posted as to 
where we are in the case; and, will definitely keep you informed as 
to future dates of depositions from some of the major players in 
this tussle. 

I wish you well my friend, and trust this letter finds you feeling 
some better. 


